
Dillard Recognized for Giving Back to Community

Dillard University was recognized by HuffingtonPost media for being one of several HBCUs
giving back to the community during the holidays. Toy drives by students and staff helped local
children have a happier Christmas in New Orleans. Recipients included Ronald McDonald
House and Joseph Craig Elementary School.
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http://www.huffingtonpost.com/2012/12/20/hbcu-highlights-holiday-joy-communities_n_2347067.html?utm_hp_ref=black-voices#slide=1910690

